
 
 

Updating our blueprint for success 
 

Join SCUSD school board members and leadership 
to hear an update on the 2016-2021 Strategic Plan 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    
  

Wednesday, April 20, 2016 
6:00 – 7:30 p.m. 

John F. Kennedy High School, 6715 Gloria Drive 
 

 

 
Free child care and refreshments will be provided. 

 
Spanish and Hmong interpretation available at this meeting. 

 
 

Phone (916) 643-9268 with any questions, or email: marina-miller@scusd.edu 

Come	hear	about	the	district’s	strategy	and	roadmap	for	student	success.		
Learn	about	and	have	an	opportunity	to	reflect	on	the	plan.	

We	need	your	support	and	your	commitment!	


